
This workshop will cover  
how PhD programs work, 
funding and a preparation 
timeline, including when 
to take the GRE, writing 
your personal statement, 
research statement & CV;  
discussion on career 
pathways that open up to 
PhD recipients, including 
current average salaries in 
academia, industry, and 
government, reaching out 
to faculty who you’re 
interested in doing your 
PhD with; volunteering/
working in a research lab 
as early as possible; and 
undergraduate research 
training programs on 
campus that are here to 
support students. 
 

Facilitated by: 
Dr. Erin McCauley,  

Department of Chemistry 

Click HERE to 

REGISTER  

https://csudh.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIkce2srjIjHNffM0cthYitbm7hX3nK2V_G
https://csudh.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIkce2srjIjHNffM0cthYitbm7hX3nK2V_G

